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  ¡Bienvenidos a la clase de español!

Course Overview
Junior High Spanish is intended to cover concepts typically taught during 1st year high school Spanish.  The curriculum will be challenging and students will be held to a higher standard.  Class will meet every Tuesday and Thursday for 45 minutes.  
· Each class will start with a warm up that will be graded 5 minutes after the start of class
· Homework assigned each week will be due at the beginning of class
· Late homework may be accepted for partial credit no later than one week from the original due date
· Students are encouraged to study 10 to 15 minutes each day on the vocabulary, verbs and grammar covered throughout the week
· Students should expect quizzes and/or tests to be administered weekly
Materials Required

You must bring the following materials to Spanish class:

· Textbook:  “Ven Conmigo! – Adelante!” by Holt, Rinehart and Winston
· Binder:  Keep your Spanish work separate from other subjects in a 3-ring binder specifically for Spanish.  I highly recommend using dividers to keep your papers, notes and handouts organized.
· Spanish/English Dictionary

Class Expectations
· Students will be in their seat ready to learn with completed homework, book and dictionary
· Students will be respectful of others and support a positive learning environment 
· Students will participate actively and utilize their foreign language skills in class
· Assignments must include a legible full name and student number in order to receive credit
· Messy or incomplete work will not be accepted  
Discipline
· If a student disrupts class for the first time, he/she will receive a “warning”
· If a student disrupts class for the second time, parents will be notified
· If a student disrupts class for the third time, he/she will be sent to Mrs. Gannon-Brigg’s office
Grading

· Grades in Spanish are determined by a percent based on accumulated points earned out of points possible
Important Reminders

· Students and parents can refer to the Spanish website for weekly announcements (http://spanish.ctkschool.org)
· Students and parents are encouraged to view their grade books on PowerSchool online
· The use of online translators defeats the learning process and therefore prohibited
· Students are encouraged to utilize their dictionary or ask the teacher for assistance
Sincerely,
Mrs. Rixon

lrixon@ctkschool.org
